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Join us for a webinar to learn about the Visiting Faculty Program (VFP) at 8am CDT on Tuesday, August 11th.
What is the Visiting Faculty Program? TheVFP is a 10-week summer hands-on research experience at Fermilab
where Fermilab scientists, engineers, and computer professionals collaborate with faculty/student teams from
community colleges and four-year institutions historically underrepresented in the research community. This
program is a great opportunity to engage and train our future workforce by raising awareness of the lab’s
current and emerging research portfolio. One of the major advantages of the program is that the collaborative
projects can be extended for up to 3 years. TheVFP allows you to build long-lastingworking relationships with
faculty members from around the country and expose numerous students to Fermilab and the exciting projects
that happen here! Please feel free to contact Kathrine Laureto at klaureto@fnal.gov with any questions or
comments.
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